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LOCALIZED FLOODING CAUSES  

CROW CANYON ROAD CLOSURE 

 

CASTRO VALLEY, CA –Due to localized flooding at mile marker 6.25, Crow Canyon Road is 
closed to all traffic between Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon, and Norris Canyon Road, 
Castro Valley.  Motorists are advised to use alternate routes. 
 
Crow Canyon Road will remain closed until the flooding has subsided, and the roadway is 
deemed safe for travel.  Continued rain will delay reopening of the road, and traffic impacts 
are expected to continue through Monday morning’s commute hours. 
 
Please visit the Public Works Agency at www.acpwa.org for updates. 
 

 

 
###  

 

 

http://www.acpwa.org/

